
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
         
          
           
 

 
 

23rd 

June                                                      

2014 
  

Parents & Friends - Prayer & 

Fellowship: We have been really pleased by the response 

towards our Parents & Friends - Prayer & Fellowship Group who will 

meet for their last meeting this Friday morning from 9 to 9.30am. 

If any parents, grand parents or friends of our school would like to 

drop into our staffroom you will be made most welcome. We hope 

this group will gather again in the new term for a time of fellowship 

and prayer. 

P2/3 Fit Factor Final:  Miss Millar’s P2/3 class 

were invited for an all-expenses paid day to the Mac Art Gallery in 

Belfast on Monday.  The day occurred following the win of a drawing 

competition based on Healthy Eating by Jonathan Dawson in P3.  

Jonathan won £1000 worth of vouchers for the school as a regional 

winner in their Fit for Life programme.  We are delighted to say 

that at the event the 6 regional winners were judged further and 

Jonathan’s artwork was awarded second place overall in Northern 

Ireland with a further £2000 of sports vouchers being donated to 

the school by Lidl N.Ireland. 

Unwanted Mobile Phones:  
Dorinda is currently collecting unwanted mobile phones in aid of a child 

with specific physical needs.  These will be exchanged once enough are 

collected for special equipment to help his learning.  
Dates for Your Diary:  
24/6/14 – 10.30am – 12pm Annual Prize Giving & Leavers Assembly 

24/6/14 – 2.15-2.45pm - P7 Water Fight bring your super soakers !! 

27/6/14 – 12pm School closes for Summer Holidays  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter and our final newsletter for this 

academic year.  We have had such a busy year that it seems to have 

gone in a flash.  Friday will be a day of mixed emotions with our 

wonderful P7s, the Orr Family and Mrs McIntyre leaving us for the 

last time.  Please keep all our families and children in your thoughts 

this week especially our P7s.  They have been excellent students and 

we have been very blessed to teach them.  I know we are all very fond 

of them and that they will be terrific ambassadors for Knockloughrim 

PS in the years to come.     

Summer Reports: End of year annual reports will be 

sent home with children on Thursday.  Any children who will be off or 

have already left for the year will have their reports posted home. 

End of Year Leavers Assembly: P7 

parents are invited to join us in school tomorrow at 10.30am for our 

annual Leavers Assembly. 

Savings:  The final savings were collected today but this 

facility will return again early next year. 

Milk & Dinner Money 2014-15:  The 

price of milk and dinner’s will increase from September.  Milk will be 

20p per day and dinners £2.35. 

Bushmills Photos:  There have been many photographs 

uploaded to our school website and Facebook pages from our P7 trip 

last week.  Here are a few photographs with many many more on our 

school website: 
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